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February 21, 2019

Dear Senator:

producers.

ICA applauds the equine community for stepping up to the task of financing the service which they benefit
from and support the provisions offered by this legislation. Furthermore, we wish to highlight that ICA
does not perceive the increase in the Ownership and Transportation Certificate fee to present an

In conclusion, ICA takes pride in the fact that our industry has successfully funded the brand department

for the services that we need and firmly believe that all those who benefit from the services of an

inspection, theft protection, and investigation should pay the costs associated. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Regards,
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Marty Gill
President
Idaho Cattle Association
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